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WEST ALTON, MO – The US Army Corps of Engineers, Rivers Project Office, will 
temporarily close Riverlands Way to vehicle traffic on Saturday March 21, 2015. The 
road will be closed from 6am to 10am for the annual Alton Half Marathon.  Maple 
Island Access Area will still be available via Red School Road.

For more information please contact Christopher Garcia at the Rivers Project Office at 
636-899-0094.


